
 

16 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
This Wednesday, 18 December, we are taking all of Year 7 to the cinema in Redhill to 
watch Home Alone. All the details from the original email can be found HERE but to 
remind you: 
 

• Early lunch at 12.15pm 
• Leave site at 12.45pm to walk to The Light 
• Film starts at 1.30pm 
• Film ends at approximately 3.20pm 
• Students will be dismissed from the cinema, unless you have told us otherwise. If 

you would like us to walk your young person back to school please complete this 
form 

 
There will be time for your young person to buy some sweets or a snack from The Light 
before the film starts, we suggest they bring no more than £10, this can be cash or card. 
 
If you haven't yet paid the voluntary contribution of £5 for this visit and would still like to, 
it is available on ParentPay called '7s Christmas Reward Event 2024'. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Miss N Hyde 

Teacher of geography and Year 7 Transition Coordinator 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/6-December-Year-7-Are-Off-to-the-Movies.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMjhRNUs2NDc1VzNWMjhEVllRNEVGS0pGVS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMjhRNUs2NDc1VzNWMjhEVllRNEVGS0pGVS4u
https://www.parentpay.com/

